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Jean ‑

The revised PMA plan meets the recommendations mentioned in my previous memo. The birch groves should be effective with the cultural practices that are planned along with irrigation.  Added vines along the wall should help cover the wall area more effectively.  In time they should be able to reach the chain link fence area as well.   The proposed rain garden should be a positive site feature, as in all rain gardens the duration and frequency of flooding has much to do with the success of the plant material.  Often the long summer dry spells are tough on the moisture tolerant plant material.  Overall, the Landscape Plan of this unique project should have beneficial effect on the area and meet the landscape standards needed.

Jeff Tarling

City Arborist
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